OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
BARUNESWAR MOHAVIDYALAYA

AREIJAJPUR

Notice No:67 Date.09.10.2024

This is for the information of all concerned that the college will remain
closed from 10.10.2024(Thursday) to 16.10.2024(Wednesday) on
account of “Durgapuja ” & will reopen on 17.10.2024(Thursday)

Sdf) —
Prindipal
PrRINCIPA

Raruvincswar Mohavidyalaye
Po-Arei Dist-Jajpur

Copy to BCR/GCR/SCR/Academic Section/Notice Board/Examinaiion
Section /Library Section/Office Guard File for information.
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